August 10, 2020

RE: Pathfinder Chorus Spring Show “A Night at the Movies” Tickets and Sponsorships

Dear Valued Pathfinder Patrons and Sponsors,

The impact and outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to have its affect around the world. In light of this
pandemic, we are all wondering when we might be able to safely sing together again and perform for our supportive
audience. Just as we understand that voices united in song can make a positive and meaningful impact on ourselves and
those around us, we should also recognize that we must work together to prevent the spread of COVID-19. The
Pathfinder Chorus’ top priority is the health and safety of our members, patrons, partners, and communities.

Regardless of the various phased reopening plans in place, legal reopening or congregating is not equivalent to safely
singing together in the same physical space. It may be a while before it is safe for everyone to sing together. How long
and in what ways are still to be determined. As such, the Pathfinder Chorus has made the tough decision to permanently
cancel our 2020 Spring Show. At this time, there are still too many unknowns to properly plan and coordinate any
rescheduled event. We will refocus our efforts and attempt again in 2021.

We want to thank you for your support of the Pathfinder Chorus. With the official cancellation of our 2020 Spring Show,
we would like to extend the following options in response to your Show Program Sponsorship payment or tickets
purchase:

e The Pathfinder Chorus can retain your payment and apply toward our next scheduled performance or event

e Consider your payment as a tax-deductible donation. (The Pathfinder Chorus s a 501(c)(3) organization. All
monetary donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by tax laws)

o Request a full refund of your sponsorship payment or tickets purchase

To further discuss these options, or if you have any additional questions, please email info@pathfinderchorus.org or
contact our VP of Operations at 402.720.8253.

This is not the outcome any of us had hoped, but we would be remiss if we did not thank you for your loyal support and
patience as we work through these situations. We look forward to singing for you again soon!
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